
From: Yahoo Server  
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 10:06 AM
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@grand-rapids.mi.us>
Subject: Supporting Bing Goei for Third Ward

Salutations,
Honorable Mayor Bliss  and City Commissioners,

It’s me Benjamin Robinson with Robinson’s Popcorn and I live in the third ward. I am 
born and raised here. 

I’m writing to support my friend Bing Goei to have the opportunity to serve the 49507. 
We know I’m not a political person but I love my community and love to work with 
people. I’ve seen these things in Bing in my 4 years of knowing him. I’m a witness of his 
involvement with making a platform for the small business community and can only 
imagine what his leadership would encourage in our community. 

I continually pray for you all as you make the hard decisions to advance our city and 
appreciate your efforts.

Thank you, 
Ben Robinson (The Kernel)
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